
A UNIQUE AIDS 

‘WALK’ ON WORLD  

AIDS DAY

RFFA.org

Email RFFA

Forward this  

to a Friend

NOVEMBER 2011

MOUNTAINS OF THE MOON

IN THIS ISSUE

RFFA MEMBERSHIPS:

ANNUAL 

LIFETIME

MOUNTAINS OF THE MOON
HELP ROTARIANS REACH HIGHER HEIGHTS  
IN OUR FIGHT AGAINST HIV / AIDS! 

Dear Friends in Rotary, 

MOUNTAINS OF THE MOON is a World AIDS Day  
mountain climb led by Rotarian and RFFA Board Member, 
John Glassford, to help the orphans and vulnerable children 
in Africa. On this forthcoming December 1st, John will lead 
a team of adventurers to climb the Rwenzoris in Uganda /  
East Africa (commonly referred to as Mountains of the 
Moon).  John, who was born and raised in Kenya and later 
migrated to Australia, is a Rotarian in his mid-60’s, and 
clearly believes in this cause of helping the kids — or he 
wouldn’t be making this difficult climb!! 

This exciting and unique fundraiser on World AIDS Day 
will provide for the care, support and education of the 
vulnerable children of AIDS at three centers: the Bishop 
Masereka’s Medical Centre in Kasese, Uganda; Operation 
Medical Hope, Hout Bay, South Africa; and the School of  
St. Jude’s Moshono, Tanzania. 

You or your Rotary Club can sponsor these Rotarian 
climbers for as little as:

$25 USD:  Bronze sponsor

$50 USD:  Silver sponsor

$225 USD: Gold sponsor

$450 USD: Platinum sponsor

It is easy to contribute by credit card on RFFA’s website at 
www.rffa.org, and click on the large button “Mountains of 
the Moon.”  

Since there are estimated to be 20 Million orphans and 
vulnerable children on the continent of Africa due to the 
AIDS pandemic, it is RFFA’s mission to help these children 
who have little hope for a better future without the support 
from others – like Rotarians! Otherwise, these children end 
up on the street or become victims of terrorist gangs and 
literally have nowhere to turn. 

This fundraiser captures the imagination of any Rotary Club 
who wants to help fellow Rotarians accomplish their goal 
of climbing a mountain to help the kids in Africa!  Please 
ask the Rotarians in your Club to donate a few dollars to 
support this cause on World AIDS Day.

Best to all,

Marion Bunch 
CEO 

Rotarians For Fighting AIDS, Inc. 

and RFFA’s Board of Directors

Below:  
Mount Stanley Glacier  
and Mount Magherita.

Above: 
Actual children —
from Maasai Village, 
Oldonyonyokie —  
who benefit from RFFA.




